## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Sarah Fine <sarah@finewalshlaw.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 10:11 AM

To: Assembly

**Cc:** Debra Thompson; Stephen Giesbrecht

**Subject:** Choosing Non-Punitive Options

## Dear Assembly:

I do not envy the position you're in, managing outbreaks that just won't fade away. I'm writing again to encourage the assembly to choose non-punitive options in managing COVID.

People who test positive for COVID are asked to stay home, but aren't necessarily given the resources to facilitate this. What if to encourage staying home the Borough provided food boxes to people in quarantine? The Borough could use COVID funds to buy food from H&W or TU and deliver those to residents. It would be extra safety for the community, and extra money for our grocery stores, win win.

I also still maintain that an ongoing creative/fashionable mask competition in the Borough would go a long way to improve peoples perception of masking.

Thank you for your time, energy, efforts, and consideration.

Sincerely yours, Sarah Fine-Walsh



Sarah Fine-Walsh, Attorney
Partner | Fine & Walsh, Attorneys at Law

15 North 12<sup>th</sup> Street, Suite 226 Petersburg, Alaska 99833

907.650.7589 | sarah@finewalshlaw.com

This email, and any attachments thereto, is intended for use only by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain confidential information, legally privileged information and attorney-client work product. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by email, telephone or fax, and permanently delete the original and any of any email and printout thereof.